Sent: 23/04/2019 3:56:34 PM
Subject: DA2019/0370

| refer to your letter dated 17/04/19 regarding the above Development Application concerning 45 Smith Avenue
Allambie Heights.

Unfortunately | am unable to open most of the documents regarding the application, but | understand that it
involves home renovations to the rear of the property.

As you are aware | reside in 46 Pozieres Parade, which is one of the houses behind the property.

| would like to express concern regarding a very large old gum tree at the rear of 50 Pozieres Parade and close to
the rear of 45 Smith Avenue.

| am concerned as to the safety of this tree and note that if it were to fall in the direction of my property it may
land on my son’s bedroom and cause him serious injury.

Any development at the rear of 45 Smith Avenue or even a storm could dislodge the tree and cause damage to
my family and property.

| would be grateful if you would conduct enquiries in this regard and take any necessary action to ensure that
the tree is not a danger.

| look forward to hearing from you.
Robyn and Greg Kathner

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



